
Viking Academy Trust ASD Awareness  
Coffee Morning 

As part of Autism Awareness Week, we would like to invite you  to 
our first parent/ carer coffee morning . 

Venue: Ramsgate Arts Primary School, Newington Road on  

Tuesday 27th of March 2018 at 9:30 am.  

It will be an opportunity to meet other parents and carers along with  

Viking Trust staff to share ideas, ask questions, offer advice and guidance 
to support the needs of our children with Autism.  

We would also welcome your thoughts and ideas around further training and 
support that we can offer across the Viking Academy Trust.  

All welcome, no need to book.    

I very much look forward to seeing you.  

If you have any questions, please email me at  

emily.hughes@vikingacademytrust.com 


